
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tues. Sept. 17th, 2024 

 
Garden club will resume and meet this Friday at lunch in Mr. Olson's room. 
 
Boys club, we are starting back up next Wednesday after school in room 
E202. Come out out for great speakers, pizza and mentorship 
opportunities. See Mr. Olson for more details.  

 

Reminder there is an important meeting in the library classroom today at 

lunch if you are interested in becoming a camp counsellor at the 

Cheakamus Centre. Grades 10-12  

Students who are interested in going on the Dominican Republic trip this 

Spring break, there is a meeting in Mr. Olsons room Wednesday 

September 25th at 6:00. This is an important meeting for any family 

interested in the humanitarian trip to build adequate housing for families in 

need in that country. If you are interested, come to the meeting or speak to 

Mr. Olson.  

 


